
 
 

1st June 2020 
Attention: Hannah  
 

COVID 19 Safety and Control plan for Charter Fishing Boats 
 
I write on behalf of our members who operate charter fishing boats in the Durban area. 
 
After having discussions with many of our members we are in agreement that we would be able to operate in a safe and 
controlled manner on our boats. 
 

1. Boats will be sanitised before and after every trip. 
2. A form will be required for each passenger to fill in asking required questions as in normal industry operating under 

level 3 and signed along with providing details for contact tracing. 
3. Staff and customer temperatures to be taken before boarding along with screening and recorded on above form, this 

will be the responsibility of the designated skipper of each vessel, anyone who has a high temperature will not be 
allowed to board the vessel. All forms will be kept for records. 

4. Hand sanitising will be required before boarding and hand sanitiser will be made available during the trip. 
5. Boats will only be booked out by a group and not filled up on a per person basis. 
6. Boat passenger capacity will be cut: E.G. A boat licensed for 2 crew and 10 passengers will now take 2 crew and 6 

passengers etc. In this way social distancing can easily be maintained. 
7. Masks to be worn at all times and social distancing to be maintained. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 

____________ 
Mike Laubscher 
Chairman 
0762999445 
mike@bluewatercharters.co.za 


